
March 16th, 2019 

To our business partners, 

 

Notification of https conversion of the URLs of Our Overseas Office Websites 

 

 

Thank you for your continued use of SETSUYO ASTEC CORPORATION’s Global Website. 

We would like to inform you that, in order to strengthen information security, we have made the 

following changes to the https conversion of URLs of our overseas office websites. 

 

If you have saved any of these pages in your “bookmarks” or any other location, please replace the 

old URLs with the new URLs listed below. We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause. 

 

1. Date of Change 

March 9th, 2020 (Mon) 

 

2. URLs Changed（URL: http ⇒ https） 

Name of Overseas Office Country New URL 

SETSUYO ASTEC CORPORATION GLOBAL WEBSITE - https://www.setsuyo.asia/  

SETSUYO ASTEC CORPORATION KOREA BRANCH KOREA https://setsuyo.asia/stckor/  

SHANGHAI SETSUYO TRADING CO., LTD. CHINA https://setsuyo.asia/stccns/  

SETSUYO AUTOMATION TRADING (SHANGHAI) CO., LTD. CHINA https://setsuyo.asia/stccna/  

SETSUYO ASTEC (THAILAND) CO., LTD. THAILAND https://setsuyo.asia/stcth/  

SETSUYO ASTEC SINGAPORE PTE. LTD. SINGAPORE https://setsuyo.asia/stcsg/  

PT. SETSUYO ASTEC INDONESIA https://setsuyo.asia/stcid/  

Note : If you attempt to access the old URL, you will be automatically redirected to the new URL. 

 

We look forward to your continued use of SETSUYO ASTEC CORPORATION’s Global Website. 
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